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PO Box 167, Boulder Creek, CA 95006 Ph/Fax(831)426-1697 JodiFredi@aol.com

May 17, 2005

Jeff Young, Chair

Members of the Board

Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Subject: Draft General Conditional Waiver of Waste Discharge Requirements — Timber
Harvest Activities in the Central Coast Region — Resolution No. R3-2005-0066, and
Monitoring and Reporting Plan.

Dear Chair Young and Members of the Board,

Please consider the documents burned on the enclosed CD and additional enclosed hard
copy pages as support comments to be included with the May 18, 2005 collaborative
letter (on Lompico Watershed Conservancy letterhead) from Citizens for Responsible

Forest Management, the Lompico Watershed Conservancy, and the Sierra Club.

Thank you

Jodi Frediani
Executive Director




